



FALL 2014

Currently 91 Dedicated Volunteers

Executive Director, Jan Brewer Volunteer Coordinator, Sherry Bryant

Board Members

President, Betsy Estopinal
Vice-President, TalithaYokley
Secretary, Tina Greer
Treasurer, Greg Burgess
Carl Barton | Jim Daniel
Sallie Estes | Sandy Garvey
Paulette Hamblin | Tiffany Noel
Shannon Siegel
Jim Vann | Norm Wolstein

PROVIDING FRIENDS FOR THOSE IN NEED

In Huntsville and Madison County

Time has flown by this year and the holidays are here upon us. What better time to say thanks to our supporters than now? Your support has repeatedly played a key role in our success in providing friends for those in need. Please know that words cannot express our deep appreciation for your generosity and kind consideration to Friends, Inc.

Go with me for a brief moment: you're 90 years old and just received your first birthday party; you're unable to do much needed yard work and a group of volunteers comes in and prepares it for the winter; your spouse just passed away and a hot plate of food and a smiling face shows up at the door; the pantry is bare and a bag of food is delivered; all of your public transportation tickets have been used and more come in the mail; the only birthday card you received this year came from Friends, Inc.; you need another ride to the doctor and have no family in town to help this time, and the friendly voice on the phone just called to say hello and to see if you needed anything. This is a brief glimpse of the day to day operations of this organization that I am so blessed to be a part of.

Many of our patients tell us time and time again that our volunteers are angels. We all can be angels by doing the little things that make a big difference. I would like to invite you to join us as a volunteer in 2015 to help shop, drive, or just check in to say hello to those who lack support in their daily lives.

With the gift-giving season drawing near and the end of the year quickly approaching, I would like to encourage you to remember Friends, Inc. It is our desire to better serve this community and those that are in need. Allow Friends, Inc. to continue being a light to those who find themselves in a dark place.

I hope you have a blessed holiday season and enjoy your time together with those you love. May you always have love to share, health to spare, and Friends that care.



Tan Brewer, Executive Director

Jan Brewer

As I reflect over the past few weeks, I am overwhelmed by the passion and dedication of our volunteers; by their determination, resolve, and energy. Recently our volunteers gathered together to deliver bags of groceries, turkeys, and prepared Thanksgiving meals to those less fortunate in our community. Many of the recipients of that food not only expressed gratefulness for the food but also thankfulness for people who truly care. And care, our volunteers do. Our volunteers share selflessly of their time and talents to provide life-changing support services to the seriously ill and disabled within our community, literally changing lives daily; one act of kindness at a time.

Sharing this mission of helping others with such a committed and compassionate group of men and women is such a blessing. Hearing how much our volunteers enjoy being a part of something so meaningful and worthwhile; how much a positive impact being a part of Friends, Inc. has had on their lives is both awe-inspiring and motivating. Volunteer experiences are often shared, along with a sense of the fulfillment and hope that one can receive from doing work that makes the world a better place.

Christmas is right around the corner and soon our volunteers will be playing Santa as we get to deliver Christmas gifts to many of our senior patients. For most of those patients, these will be the only Christmas gifts that they will receive. Just think of the joy to be had that day! As a volunteer, it just doesn't get much better than this. Might you consider joining hands with us as a Friends, Inc. volunteer to make a positive impact in the lives of others? We need more volunteers. We need you!

Grace and peace, Sherry Bryant

Sherry Bryant, Volunteer Coordinator





Volunteers filled the room, eager and ready to deliver 89 "Bags of Blessings". Friends, Inc. was honored by Mayor Tommy Battle stopping by to say thank you. He wrote a recent post that said, "As Mayor, it is a time when I enjoy reflecting on our community's many blessings, such as non-profits with a servant mission like Friends, Inc., who offered rides to the doctor for more than 720 people and prepared 89 Thanksgiving meals for needy families." Friends, Inc. would like to thank everyone who participated in this effort. Know that you blessed many with your generosity and caring heart.







Special hanks to ALL OF OUR SPONSORS

Autumn Evening 2014 was a great success benefiting \$33,000. We would like to take this time to say a very special thank you to our sponsors and all who attended or made a donation to this year's big event.















Memorials, Honor Gifts, and Donations

In memory of Mr. Sam Marra Given By: Mrs. Kathy Albers

In memory of Ms. Betty Wyskida Given By: Mrs. Kathy Albers

In memory of Ms. Mary Martin Given By: Ms. Becky Alley

In memory of Mr. Jerry Storie Given By: Mrs. Margaret Asberry

In memory of Mrs. Ruth Ann Haymes Given By: Ms. Sara Batson

In honor of Mrs. Jan Brewer Given By: Mrs. Marilyn Bethune

In honor of Mrs. Jan Brewer & Mrs. Sherry Bryant Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Bill Bodden

In memory of Mr. Leroy Gist Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Hugh Brady

In honor of Mr. and Mrs. Steve Chandler Given By: Ms. Lindsey Carter

In memory of Mrs. Frances Case Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Dwayne Duke

In memory of Mr. Garland Johnston Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Dwayne Duke

In honor of Mr. Jim Daniel Given By: First Christian Church

In memory of Mrs. Johanna Fux Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Armand Fux

In memory of Mrs. Elisabeth Hoffman Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Armand Fux

In honor of Mrs. Betsy Estopinal Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Bobby Graham

In memory of Dr. John Wright Given By: Ms. Nadean Hankins

In memory of Dr. and Mrs. Dick Binger Given By: Mr. and Mrs. M.G. Harsh

In memory of Mr. Chris Griggs Given By: Dr. and Mrs. Richard Hull

In memory of Mr. Jack Harbarger Given By: Ms. Greta Inglis

In memory of Mr. Tom Robinson Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Donald Lewter

In honor of Friends, Inc. Staff and Volunteers Given By: Mrs. Linda Lockhart

In memory of Mr. Jim McMahon Given By: Mrs. Nancy McMahon In memory of Mrs. Janet Milly Given By: Mr. David Milly

In memory of Mrs. Mary Martin Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Bobby Noblitt

In memory of Mr. Thomas E. Robinson Given By: Mr. Thomas Robinson

In honor of Mr. Ronald R. Robinson Given By: Mr. Thomas Robinson

In memory of Mr. John F. Robinson Given By: Mr. Thomas Robinson

In memory of Mrs. Elsie Hydrick Given By: Mr. Thomas Robinson

In memory of Mr. Jerry Storie Given By: Mr. and Mrs. Bill Secoy

In memory of Mr. Edward Starnes Given By: Mrs. Rae Starnes

In memory of Howard Crawford Given By: Mr. and Mrs. John Thomas

In honor of Ms. Paulette Hamblin Given By: Ms. Harriet Westra

Donations: Ms. Joyce Adams, Ms. Delores Ancell, Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Andrzejewski, Mr. and Mrs. Bill Ashburn, Mr. and Mrs. Jason Avers, Mrs. Sidney Bailey, Mr. and Mrs. Robert Baird, Mr. and Mrs. Ken Barfield, Mr. and Mrs. Roger Barnes, Mr. and Mrs. Carl Barton, Mr. Garvin Bazzell, Mrs. Kathy Bazzell, Mr. and Mrs. Tim Bell, Mrs. Kathryn Bentz, Mr. and Mrs. Bob Blankenship, Mr. and Mrs. David Blankenship, Mr. and Mrs. Bill Bodden, Mr. and Mrs. Jason Breeden, Dr. and Mrs. Michael Brown, Mr. and Mrs. Charles Bryant, Mr. and Mrs. William Burgess, Mr. and Mrs. Clay Carnes, Mr. and Mrs. James Collier, Mr. and Mrs. Charles Covell, Ms. Tricia Daly, Mr. and Mrs. James Daniel, Mrs. Kim Davis, Mr. and Mrs. Joel Dineen, Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Duerr, Mr. and Mrs. Merphis Ellis, Ms. Joan Emanuel, Mr. and Mrs. Joe Estes, Dr. and Mrs. Noel Estopinal, Mr. and Mrs. Tim Ezell, Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Ezell, Mr. and Mrs. Byrl Farber, Mr. and Mrs. Scott Field, Mr. and Mrs. Tom Flynn, Ms. Sandy Garvey, Ms. Peggy Gattis, Mr. and Mrs. David Givens, Dr. and Mrs. Jim Goldbach, Mrs. Pat Golley, Mr. and Mrs. Bill Greer, Dr. and Mrs. Thomas Griggs, Mr. and Mrs. David Guy, Mr. and Mrs. Sam Hall, Ms. Paulette Hamblin, Mr. and Mrs. Cletus Harper, Mrs. Lynn Hartselle, Ms. Yvonne Hawkins, Mr. and Mrs. Howard Heffelfinger, Ms. Patty Henritz, Mr. and Mrs. Bledsoe Hereford, Mr. and Mrs. William Herrin Jr., Ms. Jane Hill, Mr. and Mrs. Chad Hinton, Ms. Karen Hixon, Mr. and Mrs. Donald Holder, Mr. and Mrs. Charles Holt, Dr. and Mrs. Louis Horn, Mr. and Mrs. Doug Huie, Dr. Sherry Thaggard, Mr. Vernon Hutchens, Mr. and Mrs. Lewis Ingalls, Mr. and Mrs. Johnny Johnson, Mr. and Mrs. Michael Jones, Mr. and Mrs. Roger Jones, Mr. and Mrs. Greg Kemp, Kinesthetic Cue Dance Club, Dr. and Mrs. Claude Kinzer, Ms. Kathryn Lane, Mrs. Wilma Langford, Mr. and Mrs. Nick Leone, Mr. and Mrs. Bob Lewis, Ms. Nita West, Mr. and Mrs. Danny Lofgren, Mr. and Mrs. Jim Looney, Mrs. Marilyn Lorch, Dr. and Mrs. Peter Loux, Mr. and Mrs. Peter Lowe, Mr. and Mrs. Doug Madison, Mr. and Mrs. Clifton Mann, Mr. and Mrs. Jesse May, Mr. and Mrs. George McCanless Jr., Mr. Patrick McCauley, Mr. and Mrs. Roy McCorkle, Mrs. Mary McDonald, Ms. Lusanne McKenzie, Mrs. Mary McQuinn, Monte Sano Methodist Women, Ms. Sandra Moore, Mr. and Mrs. Raymon Morring Jr., Mr. Michael Murdock, Mr. and Mrs. Charles Murray Jr., Dr. and Mrs. Eric Murray, Mr. and Mrs. John Newton, Ms. Tiffany Noel, Mr. and Mrs. James Park, Ms. Mary Ellen Peters, Mrs. Melvina Phillips, Mr. and Mrs. Ron Poteat, Dr. Becky Raby, Ms. Janet Richardson, Mr. and Mrs. Robbie Roberson, Mr. Roland Roberts, Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Rodgers, Ms. Melissa Rowe, Ms. Helen Rushing, Dr. and Mrs. William Salter, Dr. and Mrs. Calame Sammons, Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Sapp Jr., Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Scheiman, Dr. and Mrs. Marshall Schreeder, Mr. and Mrs. William Schrenk, Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Schuetz, Mrs. Dell Segler, Mr. and Mrs. Ken Shannon, Mrs. Shannon Siegel, Mr. and Mrs. Denny Sisson, Mrs. Pat Skidmore, Mr. and Mrs. Brent Smith, Mr. and Mrs. Chris Smith, Spectrum Solutions, Mr. and Mrs. Danny Spencer, Mr. and Mrs. Guy Spencer, Dr. and Mrs. Bob Stewart, Ms. Sally Stockton, Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Stowe III, Dr. and Mrs. Lyldon Strickland, Ms. Diane Strickland, Mr. and Mrs. Noel Tallon, Mr. and Mrs. Joe Thomas, Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Thompson, Mr. and Mrs. Robert Thurber, Mr. and Mrs. Joe Thurman, Ms. Anne Tinker, Ms. Edith Toney, Ms. Janice Turner, Mrs. Sandra Vallely, Mr. and Mrs. Mack Vann, Mr. and Mrs. Jim Vann, Ms. Sara Welch, Ms. Nita West, Mrs. Carolyn Wheeling, Mrs. Cathy White, Mr. Danny Wiginton, Mr. Norm Wolstein, Mr. and Mrs. Russell Yokley



Mr. Jimmy Frost, Mrs. Ruth Ann Haymes, Mr. Robert Maurer, Mr. Calvin Mitchell, Ms. Judith Moon, Ms. Regina Steffy, Mr. Jerry Storie, Ms. Julaika Stewart, and Mrs. Josette Traylor

Thank you for allowing Friends, Inc. to be a part of their lives.

NON PROFIT ORG
US POSTAGE
PAID
HUNTSVILLE, AL
PERMIT #148

RETURN SERVICES REQUESTED





Friends, Inc.

P.O. Box 608

Huntsville, AL 35804 www.friendsinc.net

40931

